
Branch Meeting Information and Activity 

Psalms 

Write your own psalms using the letters of your BRANCH NAME and the letters of 

MOTHERS’ UNION as the start point for each line. 

Choose the first line for each psalm i.e. if your branch name is St Andrew 

Psalm One     Psalm Two 

Showing signs of your love  My heart will always praise you 
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Hand out papers with the first line written on them, ask members to write the second 

line, when this has been done ask the person to fold over the paper so that only the 

second line is showing, then another member writes the third line, again the paper is 

folded over so that only the last line written is showing, continue in this way until all 

the lines are written. 

Preparation / equipment 

 Sheets of paper with the first letters of your branch name and Mothers’ Union 

written downwards on them, with the first line filled in for each psalm, [as 

shown above] It will be easier to have a separate page for each psalm. 

 Pens / pencils 

 

You can write as many psalms in this way as you have time for. 

Allow time before the end of the meeting for the psalms to be read out to all the 

members.  

Why not use one of the psalms in your branch worship at each meeting. 

You could type up the psalms and give a copy to each member.  


